

ACTION ITEMS FROM ANM15

Action Items for Secretariat

1. The Secretariat is requested to forward the liaison note on the IMO Wreck Removal Convention (ANM15/output/10) to LAP, requesting a response in time for ANM16. 12
2. The Secretariat is requested to forward ANM15/WG2/WP3 to ANM16. 14
3. The Secretariat is requested to forward the liaison note on audible signals (ANM15/output/3) to the EEP Committee. 14
4. The Secretariat is requested to forward the liaison note on synchronised and sequenced buoy lighting systems (ANM15/output/2) to the EEP Committee. 15
5. The Secretariat is requested to forward the information contained in the Liaison Note on Superbuoys - definition (ANM15/output/7) to Adrian Coleman (UKHO). 15
6. The Secretariat is requested to respond to Steve Shipman (IHO), using the text from the liaison note on light categorisation (ANM15/output/8) and drawing his attention to IALA Recommendation E-110 and ask if a more formal response is required. 16
7. The Secretariat is requested to forward ANM15/WG2/WP2 to ANM16. 17
8. The Secretariat is requested to forward ANM5/Chair/WP2 to ANM16. 17
9. The Secretariat is requested to forward the draft WG ToRs (ANM15/Chairman/WP1) to ANM16. 17
10. The Secretariat is requested to forward ANM15/WG2/WP1 to ANM16. 18
11. The Secretariat is requested to forward the liaison note on L-Navigation and the Future of Visual AtoN (ANM15/output/4) to the PAP Committee. 18
12. The Secretariat is requested to forward the liaison note on visible light communications technology (ANM/Output/9) to the EEP Committee. 18
13. The Secretariat is requested to forward the liaison note on Communication Strategy for VTM (ANM15/output/5) to the VTS Committee. 18
14. The Secretariat is requested to forward the liaison note on VTS in VTM (ANM15/output/6) to the VTS Committee. 19

Action Items for Members

15. The Chairman is requested to propose a change to the Work Programme to include a new monitoring item covering mobile marine products. 6
16. Committee members are requested to provide relevant information to rapporteurs of monitoring items two months prior to each meeting of the ANM Committee. 9
17. Robert McCabe is requested to collate relevant e-Navigation documents in time for ANM16. 10
18. The Chairman is requested to raise the subject of inter-Committee liaison, at the WG Chairman level, at the PAP Committee. 10
19. The Committee are requested to provide examples of overhead power line marking requirements and guidance used in their countries, in sufficient time for consideration at ANM16. 14
20. The Committee are requested to provide examples of bridge / barrier (e.g. Thames barrier) marking requirements and guidance used in their countries, in sufficient time for consideration at ANM16. 14

21.	The Committee are requested to provide feedback on how the existing Recommendation O-113 on the marking on fixed bridges can be improved, in sufficient time for consideration at ANM16.	14
22.	The Committee are requested to comment on the proposals in ANM15/WG2/WP3 in time for consideration at ANM16.	14
23.	The Committee is requested to consider the issue of synchronised and sequenced lighting systems and provide input to ANM16.	15
24.	The Committee is requested to consider whether the removal of the content on superbuoys in the IALA Dictionary entry for a Lanby would be appropriate and be prepared to discuss the issue at ANM16.	15
25.	The Chairman and Vice Chairman are requested to complete the drafting of the procedure in time for ANM16.	16
26.	The Committee are requested to consider potential items for the 2014 – 2018 before ANM16.	16
27.	Raven Kurtz is requested to provide an English version of a German recommendation to ANM16.	16
28.	The Chairman is requested to present the revised views of the Committee about Workshops and seminars to PAP.	17
29.	The Committee is requested to consider whether they could offer to host a Workshop / Seminar and, if so, provide an input to ANM16.	17
30.	WG2 members are requested to work inter-sessionally to complete an outline of the proposed guideline for ANM16.	18
31.	The Committee are requested to use the IALA Committee input paper template for future meetings.	19